
 

[15.2.1] Events about Sustainable Use of Land 

Student Participation in Planting 

This activity involves outreach and commitment statements to new students or graduates of FKUI, 

encouraging them to support the vision of a green campus. This includes bringing reusable tumblers, 

minimizing plastic use, and taking care of the environment to promote conservation. 

 

 



 

 

  



 

Inauguration of Taman FKUI 

Alumni FKUI 1960, Prof. Res. (Hons). dr. Kahar Tjandra, Sp.PK, has 

generously donated a garden project at the FKUI Salemba campus to express his love for his alma 

mater. The garden, named Taman FKUI, was inaugurated by Dean Prof. Dr. dr. Ari Fahrial Syam, 

Sp.PD-KGEH, MMB on September 29, 2022. Located between the Departments of Biochemistry and 

Molecular Biology, the Pharmacy Department, and the Health Research Ethics Committee, this garden 

enhances the campus environment by providing a refreshing green space. 

 

 



 

 

 

Inauguration of Taman Anggrek 

Dean of FKUI, Prof. Dr. dr. Ari Fahrial Syam, Sp.PD-KGEH, MMB, inaugurated a new facility on the 

FKUI Salemba campus: the Orchid House (Rumah Anggrek). This conservation area for orchid plants 

was a gift from alumnus Prof. Res. (Hons). dr. Kahar Tjandra, Sp.PK. The Orchid House adds to the 

list of communal open spaces available on the FKUI Salemba campus for the benefit of the entire FKUI 

community. 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

  

  
 

 

 


